
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
OF THE CUNNINGHAM TOWNSHIP BOARD 

URBANA, ILLINOIS 
 
 

The Cunningham Township, Urbana, Illinois, will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on 
Monday, September 11, 2023 to receive public input on the revised FY 2022 – 2023 Annual 
Budget. This meeting will be held at 400 South Vine Street, Urbana, Illinois. Public input can also 
be provided via email to supervisor@cunninghamtownship.org. 
All interested citizens and organizations are encouraged to attend. Persons attending the hearing 
shall have the right to provide written and oral comments and suggestions regarding the proposed 
annual budget. 

 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 

I. Call to Order and Roll Call 
 

II. Public Input 
 

III. Adjournment 
 
 
 

Phyllis Clark 
Township Clerk 
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